Note Sheet

Subject

File EESEEFEEUCNEZNEIEERERD

Para
No.

A

Refer page 153/C please

This is a letter submitted by Dr. Bisweswar Das,
TWO. AAJVS. Tirur address to the In-charge, Police Out
Post, Tirur, South Andaman regarding non-trib®’

interacted with the Jarawas.

Dr. Das has informed that some unknown persons
(non tribal) use te visit the Jarawa reserved area

(specially during night hours) for one and another reason

and they interacted with the Jarawas and misguide them
for various activities, they also exchanging Crabs and
other resource:; from Jarawas with modern commodities

even some time liquor also.

He has requested to look into the matter and
suitable instruction may be communicated to the I/c.
JPP-1A and 4 to organize strict vigil on the movement of
each and every engine dinghy from Collinpur,
Herbattabad and Tirur and also stressed on the regular

anti poaching activity.

It is very serious issue against the welfare activities
and protection of the Jarawa tribes, in the same mater,
already some cases were registered at Police station,
Kadamtala against non-tribal’s, they were interacted with

the Jarawas and misguide them.



